
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Agenda 31 August 2004 

5. AORANGI ROAD - P120 PARKING RESTRICTION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Manager, Transport and City Streets Barry Cook, DDI 941-8938 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s approval for the installation of a parking restriction for  

120 minutes on the south side of Aorangi Road near Condell Avenue. 
 
 Residents in this area have no opportunity to park on the street because of the all day parking created 

by staff from Allenvale School across the road, and Windermere Christian School around the corner in 
Condell Avenue.  This request came from the residents who are all in agreement with the proposal as 
shown on the attached plan. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 

120 minutes on the southeast side of Aorangi Road commencing at a point 
38 metres from its intersection with Condell Avenue and extending in a 
southwesterly direction for a distance of 13 metres. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be approved. 
 
 


